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The Institute of Neuroscience

A symposium in memory of Professor Colin Ingram (1960-2013)

Please join the Institute of Neuroscience on Thursday 24th July 2014, at Newcastle University, in
an all-day symposium to celebrate the scientific legacy of our late Director,

Professor Colin Ingram.

External and local speakers representing neuroendocrinology and affective disorders, translational
neuroscience and neuroinformatics, the research fields in which Colin had strong interests, will discuss

recent advances in these fields and reflect on Colin’s inspirational and important contributions to

neuroscience.

Following the symposium there will be a drinks reception in the Institute’s Henry Wellcome Building. A

full programme will be available shortly.

There will be a memorial service on the evening of Wednesday 23rd July in Newcastle; more details to

follow.

Both events are free to attend but please confirm your attendance, or request more information, by contacting Ann Fitchett,

Newcastle
+ University

email: ion@newcastle.ac.uk, +44 (0)191 208 8320.




